
Dear Residents 
 

This view is about to change.  
The school site is currently advertised for sale by instruction of the Diocese of York. 
 

 
 

You are invited to an Open Meeting in the Village Hall, on Thursday,  14th March at 
7.30pm.  
The Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group will explain the latest developments concerning 
the sale  
of the school land, and outline our proposal to build both Affordable and Open Market 
houses  
on that land.  
After a brief presentation there will be an opportunity for your questions. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Hazel  

Sent on behalf of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group.  
 


